
Minutes of the Cobble Hill Parks and Recreation meeting held at 6:30 pm on Monday, April 
22nd 2013 in Gallier Park. 
 
Those present:  Lynn Wilson (who was designated Chair in John and Al's absence), Gord 
Dickenson, Al Garside, Annie Ingraham, Jennifer Symons, Bill Turner, Al Garside, Dennis Cage 
and Regional Director Gerry Giles. 
 
Apologies:  John Krug and Alan Seal.  There were two guests present. 
 
Park priorities for 2013 were discussed after which it was 
 

Moved/second 
that the Cobble Hill Parks and Recreation Commission only agree to minimal work on 
the Watson Avenue trail, which would include the following items: 

1. Improved safety at the bridge 
2. Culvert the one spot on the trail where water ponds 
3. Widen the trail at one point only 
4. Install a bollard at the Watson Avenue entrance and move the two rocks - one on 

either side of the trail 
and further that all remaining funds from the Watson Trail budget be diverted to the 
Cobble Hill Common project.      MOTION CARRIED 

 
The meeting resolved into closed session to review potential of parkland acquisition. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:20 pm 
 
 
 

Lynn Wilson 
Acting Chair  


